Little Dragons

Newsletter July 2020





We would like to wish Dexter a Happy Birthday in July and Emmy a Happy Birthday in August, they are both turning 4 years old. We hope you have a lovely day. We would also like to wish Helen and Kate a Happy Birthday in August.

We have been having lots of fun at Pre-school and have covered a few different themes, linked to the children's interests.







The children in Linda and Carolyn's 'bubble' have been looking at Pirates-making treasure maps, gold coins and learning some new songs. They are now learning about minibeasts and have

been busy painting butterflies and ladybirds this week. They also made a graph to find out who likes/dislikes spiders!

The children in Helen and Kate's 'bubble' have been talking about



space- making aliens, looking at the different planets and learning what it is like to be in space-how you go to the toilet was the most interesting fact! Their theme is now Fantasy and this week they have been making castles, colouring unicorns and dragons and doing experiments to make rainbows!



We will be holding a sports themed day for the children at Pre-school later this term 09.07.20. They can join in fun races and get stickers and small prizes for their efforts! We then plan to have a picnic lunch with them in our garden.

This will unfortunately be instead of our usual Sports Day. However we would like to invite the children and families at home to be inventive and come up with their own races and ideas for a sports themed day and we can share our experiences on our Facebook page and website!



We plan to have a party day theme on our last day of term for those children in Pre-school. This will involve some fun games, dancing and a party lunch, together, but within our bubbles.



For those families returning to us in September, you have all received an email with session request forms attached for September. Please do return these to us by 03.07.20. We will be keeping in touch with how we will return, but for now we

envisage all our children returning at that point.

We would like to thank everyone- our families, committee and staff for your understanding over the last few months. It has been a very hard time for everyone in many ways and we really appreciate your support throughout.



We would like to wish all of our children moving onto primary school lots of luck and happiness with their next adventure! We will all miss you but know you will have so much fun at 'big school.'

Quote of the month

Two children were playing 'aliens.'

Child a. "oh let's try and find these aliens"

Child b. "yes they are so bossy"

Child a. "yes they are even more bossy than our mums!"